
After last years devastating flood 
losses, we would like to take this 
opportunity to let you know the 
standard homeowners or business 
owners policy does not cover 
damage resulting from flood.

For more information please visit 
http://www.hiramcohen.com
email flood@hiramcohen.com or call 
516-742-7180 extension 266 and 
we will be pleased to send you 
some information or obtain a 
quotation for you.

The NOAA 2006 Atlantic Hurricane Outlook
is for an above normal hurricane season.
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Are you prepared?


